
 
August 22, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND HUDDLE 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
Re: UM 1802 – PacifiCorp Reply Testimony and Exhibit 
  
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power hereby submits for filing the Reply Testimony and Exhibit of 
Daniel MacNeil.  Electronic workpapers will be posted to Huddle. 
 
Please direct any informal correspondence and questions regarding this filing to Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs, at (503) 813-6583. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
 


